Sample Letter Re: Waterfront Back Lot Size

[Insert Date]

By Electronic Mail to csykes@lakeofbays.on.ca
To the Clerk and Members of 

Council of the Township of Lake of Bays

Re:  Official Plan Review- Back Lots- Reductions in Minimum Lot Requirements

I am a property owner of a property located at the address indicated below in the Township of Lake of Bays.

I am opposed to any changes that would reduce the existing 10 acre minimum lot size and 400 foot of frontage requirements for back lots that are currently in the Township’s Official Plan.

The current requirements serve the best interests of the Township and property owners like me by preserving the essential, rural character of the Township and by supporting the natural environment, which are qualities that are important to me and my family and to our use and enjoyment of our property.  

Please provide me with copies of any further materials on this matter.

Yours truly, 

_____________________

Name:

Property Address:

Copy to:  Lake of Bays Association (info@loba.ca)
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